
LASSWADE HIGH SCHOOL 
GROUPS/CLUBS 
INFORMATION 

Monday 24th June 2019 – 

Friday 28th June 2019 





Lost Property 

There are various items of lost property at 
Student Reception. 

These will be retained until Friday 28th 
June 2019 before being recycled. 

Please call at Reception if you have lost 
anything to check if we have it. 



Please bring your library books 
back if you won’t be visiting the 
library over the holidays! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Also, if you’re looking for something to read, we 
have free books to give away that you can keep.  
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The winner of the 
comic strip 

competition is 
Tallulah Alcantara 

(3ME2)!  

Please come to the 
library to collect your 

prize. 




